WISCASSET PLANNING BOARD

MINUTES, JUNE 14, 2010

Present:
Al Cohen, Tony Gatti, Steve House, Jackie Lowell, Lester Morse, Karl Olson, 


Debra Pooler and Ray Soule

Absent:

Peter McRae

1.  Call to Order

Chairman Steve House called the meeting to order at 7 p.m.

2.  Consideration of May 24, 2010 Minutes

Ray Soule moved to accept the minutes of May 24.  Vote 6-0-1 (Pooler abstained).

3.  Central Maine Power - Request for waiver of site plan review for 10’ x 12’ equipment building, 130 Birch Point Road (Mason Station), Map 7A, Lot 81

Alan Stevens was present representing CMP.  The application is for a pre-cast concrete shelter on an existing pad.  

Ray Soule moved to waive the site plan review under the 2000 sq. ft. provision.  Vote 8-0-0.

4.  Chewonki Foundation - Preliminary Site Plan Review and Shoreland Zoning application for lower dam removal, Montsweag Brook, Map U-19, Lot 4A

The chairman said that the application was not complete; however, Don Hudson, Chewonki, and Michael Chelminski, Stantec, were present and requested that a public informational meeting on their project be scheduled for June 28.  The meeting, which was scheduled for 7 p.m., will give the public an opportunity to comment and the applicant to respond.  

5.  Other Business

6.  Adjourn

Al Cohen moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:06 p.m.  Vote 8-0-0.







